
 

 

6th September 2022 

PE at Redscope 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Please find below the arrangements for PE lessons and PE kits for this year in school. 

Classes 1, 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6 

In Foundation Stage and Key Stage One (Classes 1-6), children will still need to bring a PE 

kit to school which we suggest should be left on your child’s peg for the half term in a clearly 

labelled drawstring bag. This should include a white t-shirt, black shorts/tracksuit bottoms 

and black pumps/trainers (for outdoor PE sessions). Please make sure that all items have 

your child’s name on them so they are easily identifiable if misplaced, which quite often 

happens with the younger children! 

Classes 7, 8, 9, 10, 11, 12, 13 and 14 

In Key Stage Two (Classes 7-14), we have decided to continue to ask children to come to 

school wearing their PE kits on the days that they will be timetabled for doing a PE lesson. 

On their designated days, children must come to school wearing plain black 

jogging/tracksuit bottoms/leggings, a white t-shirt/polo shirt, their school jumper as 

normal and suitable PE trainers (preferably black).  

If a child does not come dressed in our school PE uniform, they will be given clothing to 

change into. Children should not be wearing brightly-coloured leggings, hooded sweatshirts 

or football shirts on these days. On other days in the week, children may participate in active 

activities such as the daily mile but they will not be required to get changed. 

The list below indicates the days that your child will need to come to school in their PE kits. 

Year Three (Classes 7 and 8) Tuesdays and Fridays 

Year Four (Classes 9 and 10) Thursdays and Fridays 

Year Five (Classes 11 and 12) Wednesdays and Thursdays 

Year Six (Classes 13 and 14) Mondays and Wednesdays 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Alison Bradbury 

Headteacher 


